
ARTIST IN RESIDENCE

The school will be
participating in a BLAST arts
residency  during the month
of February. The artist
Kathryn Maguire will be
working with all classes.
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Santa visited the children in Carns N.S. on Dec   
21st by tractor. Thanks to the                                          
Parents Association for organising this lovely
event & to Island View Horse Farm. We had a
lovely Xmas student concert in school on Fri
22nd Dec.                                     

SANTA VISITS CARNS

We had a very successful Scholastic Book fair in
the school in early December and we had a
lovely evening for families during the week. The
school received book rewards for hosting the
fair and over €700 of books were added to the
school library. 

BOOK FAIR

We are absolutely thrilled to have
been awarded a STEM grant from
the Department of Education this
week, valued at over €9000, to
support the teaching and learning
of Science, Engineering, Maths and
IT in the school. We are one of only
10 schools who have been awarded
the funding in Co. Sligo.  

SCIENCE GRANT

The children in the school have all enjoyed
Music Generation since September, with the
juniors engaging in music exploration
workshops & seniors have been learning the
cello with Anna Houston. 

MUSIC GENERATION

SPORT IN CARNS

Children have had 6 weeks of
swimming, 4 weeks of
basketball coaching &  6
weeks of hurling since Sep.

Thanks to parents for all your support in the
school during 2023 & thanks to all staff. 

THANK YOU




